
The Skit Guys
The Skit Guys are Tommy Woodard and Eddie James — best friends since high
school. They fell in love with acting in their school’s theater productions and had
a knack for making people laugh. When Tommy invited Eddie to church,
everything changed. With encouragement and guidance from their youth pastor,
the guys started to write and perform skits for their youth group. No longer was
it just about making people laugh — their skits now had a bigger purpose.

Since then, they’ve been writing and performing hilarious and poignant skits live
and on screen. They starred in their first feature film, FAMILY CAMP, a faith-
based family comedy, which released in theaters across the U.S. on May 13, 2022
and ranked as the No. 1 new family movie during its opening weekend. Tommy
and Eddie have traveled the world performing at events, churches, and
conferences. They have grown SkitGuys.com into a media resource for pastors
with countless videos and scripts that are used in churches all over the world. 

When they’re not performing or shooting new videos, both guys are serving in
their local churches, enjoying good food (especially pizza and fries!), 
and loving life with their families.

 
 Welcome from the Administrator of NGCA

 Welcome to the eighteenth Annual North Georgia Christian Academy Gala and
Auction Event. Your presence here tonight means so much to our school families
and your support is greatly appreciated. NGCA continues to experience God’s
unfailing provision and blessings through increased enrollment and highly
qualified outstanding teachers. We continually strive to meet the individual needs
of each student that attends NGCA and invest in their academic, social, 
and spiritual well-being.  

 Thank you for your investment in excellent academic education and in the
advancement of the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We are confident that He has begun a
good work in the lives of our students as it says in Philippians 1:6, “Being
confident of this very thing, that He which hath begun a good work in us will
perform it until the day of Jesus Christ.”

NGCA is proud to welcome 


